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Letôs Eat! 
This year, we tried a new lunch schedule to allow 

for increased supervision.  We had a number of 

problems last year at lunch, so we decided to put a 

teacher in every room to ensure the students were 

safe and well behaved while they ate. 

Unfortunately, to do this we had to scale back the 

amount of time the students had to eat from 21 to 

15 minutes. After hearing from parents that their 

children were coming home hungry, we studied the 

issue and found that 10-15% of students needed a 

little extra time. 

Starting Tuesday October 11
th
, we extended the 

amount of time that students have to eat to 19 

minutes. If a student finishes early, they have the 

option to go outside when they are done. 

Weôve been watching them closely, and Iôm happy 

to report that the 19 minutes seems to be doing the 

trick. Most students are still finished within 15 

minutes and all students have said they are done by 

19 minutes. 

I appreciate everyoneôs patience as we took the 

time to study the issue and come up with a plan. 
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Important Dates 



Morning  

Fitness 
 All elementary students can join Miss 

Marks and Miss Williams eve-

ry Tuesday and Thursday before 

school from 8:15-8:30 a.m. on the tar-

mac. Students can participate in differ-

ent fitness activities each day to wake 

up and get ready for the school day!  

Grade 4 Choir 
Mrs. Goddard, who is one of our Aurora parents, 

and Mrs. Steinke and Mrs. Powell, our wonderful 

teachers, are excited to announce our newest ex-

periment: Grade 4 Choir.  

Students will meet on Tuesdays from 3:10-3:45 

p.m. to practice songs that they will perform at 

school events. This means that they will need to be 

picked up from the school, as no busing will be 

available. 

We are excited for this wonderful opportunity and 

look forward to seeing how the experiment unfolds. 

Terry Fox Run 

On Friday, September 23 2016, every student from kin-

dergarten to grade four ran for twenty minutes to contin-

ue Terryôs dream. Terryôs dream was to raise one dollar 

from every Canadian for cancer research so that a cure 

for cancer would be found. 

It was wonderful watching our students run, have fun 

and raise money for a good cause. Unfortunately, can-

cer affects most families. 

I am proud of our students for their perseverance: many 

ran the whole 20 minutes! We raised $812.35. I would 

like to thank the teachers for their help, and Mrs. Zabo-

lotniuk for organizing the event. I would also like to con-

gratulate and thank the students for a job well done! 



Elementary Hot Lunch 
Elementary Hot Lunch forms were sent home October 6

th
. 

This year we have chosen to use Healthy Hunger www.healthyhunger.ca to coordinate our hot lunches for the Ele-

mentary School. This will allow parents to order all 3 lunches for their child(ren) on-line ahead of time and to pay by 

Credit or Debit card; it also will reduce the chance of errors with Hot Lunch orders. Healthy Hunger also allows for par-

ents to order for all of their children at the same time using the add student feature, as this will ensure each child gets 

their order delivered to their classroom. Be sure to choose AURORA ELEMENTARY as your school, as you will not be 

able to order from the Aurora Middle School site. 

If you are unable to access the internet, please call Mrs. Shishkin and she will be able to help you to enroll. 

The Hot Lunches scheduled will support the following events: 

Monday, October 31 ï Kindergarten Motherôs Day Celebration 

Friday, November 25 ï Kindergarten through Grade Four spring in-school gymnastics program  

Friday, December 23 ï special activities throughout the year, including Winter Craft Night. 

In keeping with parent involvement at the school we depend on parent volunteers to help distribute the lunches on the 

Hot Lunch Days. We will need you from 11:15 a.m to 11:46 a.m. If you can volunteer for one or all our hot lunch days, 

we ask that you e-mail Mrs. Shishkin at lshishkin@auroraschool.ca . We are counting on you!  

Please keep in mind if you volunteer for an event, be it distribution of Hot Lunches or helping out with Field Trips, we 

always will send an e-mail confirming that you are on the list to volunteer for that event. We require a specific amount 

of volunteers per event. Confirming with you is our way of saying we are counting on you. If your plans change, please 

contact/e-mail us as soon as you know so that we can ask for another volunteer; better yet, if you know of someone 

who can take your place let us know!   

We would like to say a special thank-you to all who volunteered for our Picture Day. It was the smoothest running Pic-

ture Day to date. It truly showed our Aurora Spirit by the number of volunteers we had; in fact, we had too many par-

ents volunteer, so some offered to help with the next hot lunch instead! What a wonderful story to be able to tell about 

your school.  

Your efforts are very much appreciated by teachers, staff and the students. Thank you. 

http://www.healthyhunger.ca
mailto:lshishkin@auroraschool.ca

